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COMMUNICATIONS/REPORTS. 

 

 

12. 2002 ROAD SAFETY ACHIEVEMENT AWARD. 

 

 Communication addressed to Ms. Barbara Wentworth, Bicycle Safety Planner 

 from Ms. Patricia Boeckner, Director, Safety Policy and Education Branch, 

 Ministry of Transportation 

 (February 5, 2003) 

 

Advising that the Toronto Cycling Committee has been selected to receive the 2002 Road 

Safety Achievement Award. 

 

 

13. PEDESTRIAN MESSENGERS. 

 

 Communication addressed to the Works Committee 

 from the City Clerk, Toronto Pedestrian Committee 

 (February 11, 2003) 

 

Advising that the Toronto Pedestrian Committee, at their meeting held on January 29, 2003, 

approved the following recommendation: 

 

(1) set an example by advocating the use of pedestrian messengers whenever possible, if 

any small packages, are to be delivered in the City of Toronto (especially downtown), 

that could be done by foot, bicycle or public transit be transported in such a 

specifically apropos manner; 
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(2) request the Provincial and Federal Government follow the same sustainably 

responsible delivery practices as well as the private sector, when they are conducting 

their business within the confines of our fair City; and 

 

(3) proclaim that Toronto’s walking couriers as well as the biking couriers be 

acknowledged for their unique and tireless contribution to a better quality of life for 

each and every breathing Torontonian on the next Messenger Appreciation Day, 

being planned for October 9, 2003. 

 

 

ANY OTHER MATTERS. 


